
Athletic Committee 

March 11, 2019 
Elementary Library – 6:30 pm 

 
Members Present:   David Caccamise, Michelle Merritt 

Other Present:  Laurie Becker, Terra Grupa, Scott Hazelton, Lisa Szumigala, Marci Waterman   

Discussion items: 

Girls’ basketball program:  
The Varsity team ended with 11 girls, started with 12. It is hopeful that we will have three teams 

(modified, jv and varsity) next season with 10 on each team.  The numbers look promising.  Sign-up 
sheets go up in mid-September. 
 
Meeting schedules to be announced for meeting dates through newsletters or other means. 

Post season meetings work best to meet and discuss prior season and future teams. 

Newsletter article stating that teams will play in Forestville first pending the numbers. 

Maintenance on the softball field – drainage is poor.  Need outhouses sooner. 

Next meeting:  April 11, 2019  

Meeting Adjourned:  7:35 pm 


